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          President’s Message  
 Happy New Year!  
I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday, and that one of your New Year’s Resolutions was to 
Fish More!  Our first fishout is being planned for Saturday, January 20, at Pyramid Lake.  We 
are planning a barbeque for this event.
At our next general Meeting, February 13th, we will be planning our club fishouts for the coming 
year.  Come to the meeting with your ideas and your suggestions!  Opening Day for Hinkson 
Slough is Saturday, February 10th.  A few members are talking about hauling their campers out 
for the weekend, as done in years past.

It has been a few years, but watch for the “re-opening” of the 
‘Tiers Cabin’.  We will be tying flies that will be appropriate 
for the waters we will be fishing at that particular month’s 
fishout.
In the works are also awards for our fishouts…this month it 
will be tied to clean-up detail after the barbeque at Pyramid 
Lake.
We have a new Carson Fly Fishing Club Web Page ready to 
go live.  I hope you will utilize the information provided, and 
also send pictures to add to the web page album.  Detail 
forthcoming.
Hope to see you all at Pyramid this Saturday, and/or at our 
general meeting on February 13th!
David Conklin
Club President
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Bring a pair of flies for the
***FLY-FFLE***

    

     

                    What’s the ‘Fly-ffle’???
     All fly tyers are encouraged to bring a pair of flies for the ‘Fly-ffle’ drawing.
One fly goes into a bucket and a ticket is drawn for those attending who bought 
tickets toward the general raffle prizes.  The second fly goes into a separate 
drawing for those members who contributed flies toward the Fly-ffle.  All levels of
tyers are welcome to participate.  We have shared this idea with other IFFF club’s 
and many in Southern California have now made this a part of their meetings. 

Remember To Renew Your 2018
Nevada Fishing License - They

Expire On February 28th.

The next general meeting is
Tuesday February 13th
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